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Security services provider Corps Security has announced that its expertise in providing its professional
services for the legal sector has secured a three-year contract with Pinsent Masons.

Commencing this month, the contract will provide security services to two key sites in the UK, in London
and Leeds. The company has offices in both locations and this proved beneficial to its tender. Alongside its
expertise in the sector, Pinsent Masons was also impressed that the vision and values of the company
aligned with its own, which both companies agree will lead to a positive, collaborative partnership.

Solutions director Salman Shamim said: “The whole team, both north and south divisions, are delighted to
begin working with Pinsent Masons. We are delighted they valued our experience in this sector and could
see the advantage of having offices so close to both locations requiring our support. Our team have
worked hard to ensure our provisions are bespoke and meticulous so we can offer the world-class
customer service we are renowned for.” 

As part of the agreement, the company will provide employment to the 14 officers at the site on
commencement of the contract. The officers will gain from the company’s commitment to a fair wage for
all and the array of benefits the company provides to its colleagues.
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